
Writing Challenge – Acts of Kindness 

        

To Nanny Pat, 

I hope you're not feeling too down having to stay inside on your own because 
of the coronavirus and it’s not too lonely for you. At least you can enjoy the 
jigsaws we sent around to you and have been able to sit outside in your back 
garden, enjoy the lovely views of the River Alt and the spring flowers.  

My mum has been quite strict in our new home school and the work has been 
challenging but I have survived, and the good news is we break up today for 
the Easter holiday! 

I am finding it hard staying in too and difficult not being able to see you as well 
as my other nan and grandad.  I miss my friends but at least I have Ella to keep 
me company. 

I trust that you have all the shopping you need but if you don’t then ring my 
mum and she can go shopping for you and I will bring it round on my bike and 
leave it outside for you. I don’t want to risk passing anything on to you. 

Ella's new bike arrived yesterday, it is a mountain bike so it was hard for her to 
ride but she learnt very quickly and can now ride on her own. We will ride past 
over the weekend so you can see her out of your window. 

I really hope that this doesn’t last too long, we can all get together soon for a 
summer BBQ. Here is a little quote to keep you smiling: 

 

Love Ollie x        


